OFFICER PAUL ZAVADIL PROMOTED TO SERGEANT



Shown above from left to right is: Chief Donald Bruce Campbell, Judge Jude Martini, Sergeant Paul Zavadil, and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio at Town Hall.

At the Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting on March 9, 2020, former Identification (ID) Detective Paul Zavadil was ceremoniously sworn in as Sergeant in the Town of Newburgh's Police Department. Judge Jude Martini administered the Oath of Office to Sergeant Zavadil in the presence of supporting Police Officers, family members, and friends.

Supervisor Piaquadio congratulated Sergeant Zavadil on his promotion.

#